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Notice of Proposed Rulemaking and Rulemaking Hearing

Pursuant to § 24-4-103 of the Colorado Revised Statutes ("C.R.S."), you are hereby notified that the
Division of Private Occupational Schools Board ("Board”) will be holding a public rulemaking hearing as
follows:

Date: April 24, 2018

Time: 9:00 AM

Location: Tivoli Student Center

Auraria Higher Education Campus Room 320 B & C
900 Auraria Parkway

Denver, CO 80204

The basis and purpose of the proposed amendments to the Private Occupational School Board Rules and
Regulations (8 CCR 1504-1) in large part is due to the passage of House Bill 17-1239 which effectuated
the relocation of Article 59 of Title 12, C.R.S., to Article 64 of Title 23, C.R.S. Additionally, the Board
is considering revisions for purposes of clarifying definitions throughout the rules as well as relocating
various rules for organizational purposes.

The statutory authority for the rules is found in § 23-64-108(1)(i), C.R.S.

Please be advised that the proposed rules may be changed after public comment and formal hearing.
At the time and place stated in this notice, the Board will afford interested persons an opportunity to
submit written data, views, or arguments, and to submit the same orally. The Board may limit the
time allotted for oral submissions. Written submissions should be filed with the Board at least two (2)
business days prior to the hearing. All submissions will be considered. Written submissions may be filed
at the following address:

Colorado Division of Private Occupational Schools
1560 Broadway, Suite 1600

Denver, CO 80202

OR

Lisa.Hill@dhe.state.co.us
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